
 

Friday 27th March, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to the letter circulated on March 20th 2020, detailing the school’s response to the 

Secretary of State for Education’s request that schools continue to provide support to those 

students who are eligible for free school meals, we are now in a position to provide you with 

an update. 

 

The advice from the Government this week has been to minimise all unnecessary social 

contact and therefore the school will no longer be providing a packed lunch as from Monday 

30th March 2020 moving forwards. 

 

In order to maintain this service to eligible students the school has made arrangements with 

a third-party provider, Wonde to provide parents with a £16.45 weekly supermarket 

voucher with effect from Monday 30th March until Friday 3rd April 2020. Parents will initially 

receive a sum of money that equates to £3.29 per day. This is above the Government 

recommended daily allowance for free school meal days. 

 

The voucher system will resume on 20th April until further notice. 

 

The third party company will text or email message parents to ask them to nominate their 

preferred supermarket. Once the parent has confirmed this, the vouchers will be forwarded 

by text or email message. 

If you have any issues or require further support, please contact the email address detailed 

below: 

fsm@kscs.org.uk 

In the meantime, I would once again like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

understanding and ongoing support in helping us to manage this unprecedented situation. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Bryan Erwin 

mailto:fsm@kscs.org.uk

